
To the borough council:

I, Erica Worhatch, am writing to represent myself.

I would be here in person if I could and this is my concern.

I am hoping the meeting times for  borough assembly meetings can be reconsidered for evening
meetings as opposed to the current alternating schedule.

Noon meetings are a challenge if not impossible for many of us in the workforce to attend,
participate, or just listen too.

I thank you for the option of writing this and your consideration.  I would much rather be there in
person.  Perhaps you can make this more of a possibility for me and others in the future.

Respectfully,

Erica Worhatch


